Elder Barry J. Henson · Pastor/Founder

August 3,2016

Dear Friend,

The Life Center International is a relatively new & growing church in the Hagerstown community & four state area. In addition to offering services on Sundays and Wednesdays, we are proud of our community outreach efforts to the community in such a short time. The Life Center International is expanding and we are looking to do more in the community for area residents and youth. Over the past few months, we have developed programs and strategies not only being a religious haven, but also a strong community partner in times of need. In order to implement this effort, we have taken a leap of faith and have acquired a new space to be moved into by October 2016. The location is 62 E. Antietam Street Hagerstown MD 21740 (between Locust and Potomac) formerly New Life World Ministries. We realize that this cannot be done without the help of God, the church, you the community and supporters/partners of The Life Center. We have begun a project called the "The Nehemiah Project".

Our goal is to raise funds so that we can renovate the space and begin to implement the new programs we are looking to offer the community. Our target is \$15,000.00 and we know this is possible because there are people like you who are willing to help in this effort. In addition to soliciting cash donations, we are planning a number of other fundraising events to help us reach our financial goals. You can find out more about these planned activities by periodically checking our website www.thelifecenterinternational.org or like us on Facebook. Since we do understand that not everyone will be able to help us with a cash donation, we hope that you will consider donating goods, volunteer hours for some of these events or even joining our team to work on the actual renovation work in the building.

Your generous donation will help us to implement new programs such as day care, afterschool program, food pantry, counseling, youth programs, and educational courses. It also helps purchase equipment, office supplies; provide food and materials for renovation. We need the support of our members/partners, as well as the benevolence of community businesses and individuals to help us reach our goal. Is there any reason why you can't be a part of our project by making a donation?

Your support of The Life Center International is deeply appreciated. If you have questions or concerns, or just want more details about this important fundraising effort, please contact us at 240-280-0885 or info@thelifecenterinternational.org.

His Joint Heir,

Elder Barry J. Henson Pastor & Founder

The Life Center International

Barry J. Henson

CONTACT INFORMATION:

P.O. Box 763 • Hagerstown, MD 21741 (240) 280-0885

info@thelifecenterinternational.org www.thelifecenterinternational.org www.facebook.com/thelifecenterinternational.org